
2016 Annual General Meeting
At the AGM we elected our 2016 committee. The 
officers were elected at the first committee 
meeting and below we list your new committee:-

Mike Bush  Treasurer  01263 732051
Peter Felgate  Newsletter 731878
Margaret Greenfield 733411
Sue Margarson 733518
Melvin Partridge  200 Club  735601
Shirley Partridge  200 club support  735601
Amanda Postle  Vice Chair & Secretary 732540
David Smith   732736
Ruth White  Chairman  733201
Charlotte Wooten  732951
Eileen Springall - Council nominated member

If any member feels that they would like to join 
the committee, they can still be co-opted on. Just 
contact Ruth for information.
The committee would like to thank retiring 
member and long time treasurer Derek Bailey for 
his commitment to Aylsham Twinning over the 
years. A presentation was made to Derek in 
recognition of this great service.

Future Events
At the first meeting of the new committee the 
following dates were agreed for events:-

Saturday 2nd April. Fish & Chip supper.
Sunday 15th May. A barbecue at Home Farm, 
Marsham.
Sunday 12th June. A Twinning table at the town 
celebrations for the Queen’s 90th birthday.
July 12th to July 17th. Visit to our friends in La 
Chaussée St Victor.
Sunday August 7th. A Brocante in Blofields Loke.
Sunday 21st August. A Summer Garden Lunch 
at Diggens Farm. Details to follow.
Saturday 8th October. An event at The 
Friendship Hall.
Thursday 31st December. Hogmanay.
Sunday 15th January 2017. An event at The 
Friendship Hall.
Friday 10th February. 2017 AGM.

Further details of these events will appear in future 
newsletters. Please make a note of the dates in 
your diaries and support as many events as you 
can.

Quiz and Chip Supper
Join us at 7.30 on Saturday 2nd April for a lovely 
tasty and filling Fish and Chip Supper and Quiz in 
the Friendship Hall. There will be a choice of Cod, 
Plaice or Sausage. £10.00 per head buys this great 
British food and our wonderful company. You know 
it makes sense, where can you get better value?
As usual, please remember to bring your own 

drink and glasses.

Please fill out the form opposite and return it by 

18th March at the very latest.

2016 Membership
Our membership year runs from 1st January 
therefore if any members have not yet renewed 
their membership, would you please contact Mike 
Bush as soon as possible.

200 Club
The winners for 2015 are attached to this newsletter.

The Coach to France
Arrangements are being made for our visit to La 
Chaussée St Victor and we need to know who will 
be travelling by coach or independently.
The cost of the coach travel will be £150 per head, 
which is very good value for a holiday to France.  
If enough members travel by coach we may be 
able to reduce the price.  As usual, those travelling 
independently will be asked to make a small 
contribution to the cost of using the coach in 
France.
 Please use the form below to indicate if you will be 
travelling on the coach or independently.  Replies 
to Ruth by

 1st March at the very latest please.

The Coach to France
I/We will be travelling to France by coach.  Please

reserve .......... spaces.
(I/We understand the cost of travel by coach will be 

£150 per head).

Name ..............................................................

Phone ..............................................................

I/We will be travelling to France independently.

Name(s)...............................................................

Phone...................................................................

 Please return to Ruth White, Ingle Neuk,  Oakfield 
Road, Aylsham NR11 6AL or email Ruth on 

ruthewhite@tiscali.co.uk or phone 01263 733201 by 

1st March 2016.
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Quiz and Chip Supper
We will/will not* be coming to the Quiz and Chip 
Supper at 7.30 p.m. On Saturday 2nd April in the 

Friendship Hall.

Please reserve ....... Cod ........ Plaice  ....... Sausage 
Suppers at a cost of £10.00 Per person

Payment of £.......................Enclosed/
paid internet* (*delete as appropriate)

NB if paying by internet include a
reference “Surname-April2”

 Name........................................................

 Phone........................................................

Please return to Ruth White, Ingle Neuk,  Oakfield 
Road, Aylsham NR11 6AL or email Ruth on 

ruthewhite@tiscali.co.uk or phone 01263 733201 by 
18th March 2016.
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200 Club Winners for 2015

January 1st prize Crawford White 26  £31.20
 2nd prize Gerard Le Livre         64  £15.60
 3rd prize Mrs Thom        104  £7.80

February 1st prize Ivan Farrow  43  £32.20
 2nd prize Louise Fayhay 57  £16.10
 3rd prize Edith Daiber  8  £8.05

March 1st prize Giles Margarson 37  £31.60
 2nd prize Graham Kirk         52  £15.80
 3rd prize Hilary Shaw         120 £7.90
Quarterly Bonus Prize Karen Patterson 134 £72.00

April 1st prize Nick Postle 146 £31.60
 2nd prize Simon Monk 14 £15.80
 3rd prize  Jackie Slipper 138 £7.90

May 1st prize Hilary Shaw  120  £33.20
 2nd prize Ben c/o Ruth White       5  £16.60
 3rd prize Edith Daiber         173  £8.30

June 1st prize Mike Springall   35  £33.00
 2nd prize Claude Doliveux           73  £16.50
 3rd prize Mr & Mrs Wooten         98 £8.250
Quarterly Bonus Prize Charlie Chaplin  8 £72.30

July 1st prize B Carter  87  £32.50
 2nd prize Mike Adams        51  £16.30
 3rd prize Graham Burdett          158 £8.15

August 1st prize Beatrix Virges  178  £33.00
 2nd prize Ivan Farrow        125  £16.50
 3rd prize Claude Doliveux       74  £8.25

September 1st prize John Wootten  98  £33.00
 2nd prize Sue Burton        61  £16.50
 3rd prize Giles Margarson     38 £8.25 
Quarterly Bonus Prize John Matthews 23 £74.25

October 1st prize Mike Bush  92 £33.00
 2nd prize Peter Spinks 59 £16.00
 3rd prize Graham Cork 53 £8.00

November 1st prize Father James Walsh 76 £32.00
 2nd prize Marion Smith 2 £16.00
 3rd prize William Howett 170 £8.00

December 1st  prize Uschi Panze   182  £32.00
 2nd prize   Amanda Postle   15 £16.00
  3rd  prize Hilary Shaw 121   £8.00
Quarterly Bonus Prize Barbara Sutton  108 £72.00

Total prize money for the year was £1041.00


